
Good Morning Elm Class 

 

Did you have a nice weekend? Are you ready to learn? Fantastic!! 

 

On Friday we explored the story The Very Hungry Caterpillar, one of 

our favourite stories. Did you enjoy learning about healthy eating? 

What foods do you know that are healthy or unhealthy. Can you talk 

about lifecycles? What happens after the caterpillar pops out of the 

egg. 

 

Today we have a range of fantastic activities on the timetable based 

around People Who Help Us including:  

• Exploring flashcards of people who may help us and matching 

them to the equipment that they use. 

• Using your imagination to play the role of a firefighter with 

water, which sounds very exciting!  

 

 

Our letter of the week this week is ‘Ll’. I can think of two friends 

who have that sound in the classroom. Can you guess who they are? 

 

Wishing you a fun a productive day, 

 

Miss Dixon 
 


